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Cahill Shortlisted for “Banking Law Firm of the 
Year” for Chambers USA Awards 2024

Date: 4/11/2024 

Chambers USA has shortlisted Cahill for “Banking Law Firm of the Year” as part of the publication’s presentation of 
the Chambers USA Awards 2024.  According to Chambers, the awards “recognize a law firm’s preeminence in key 
jurisdictions in the region. They also reflect achievements over the past 12 months including outstanding work, 
impressive strategic growth and excellence in client service.” The winners will be announced during a virtual 
ceremony on Thursday, June 13, 2024.

This recognition follows a number of other recent accolades in banking law. In 2023, Cahill took the #1 spot among 
legal advisers in lender-side leveraged loans, as per LSEG Loan Connector, a title the firm has continuously earned 
since 2010. Cahill was also named the #1 legal adviser to managers of North American high-yield bonds, as per 
Debtwire, and Cahill earned the #1 spot for underwriter-side high yield bonds, as per Bloomberg.
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